16-0623

Sohja Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 4:08 PM

To: David Soeldner; James Brey - D4; Lee Kummer - D5; Mike Howe; Scott McMeans - D2
Cc: Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Garbage Collection in City Alleys

For tonight's Pl Comm. meeting.

Here is the response | received from Mike Pozorski regarding the garbage collection from City alleys. Sorry that this did
not get added into the agenda packet as another attachment.

From: Michael Pozorski [mailto:phrlonviebahn@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 3:24 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Subject: Re: Garbage Collection in City Alleys

Thank you Greg.
Il wait to hear from you.

Mike Pozorski
Sent from my iPhone

> 0nJun 16, 2016, at 3:18 PM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:

>

> Hi Mike,

>

> Thanks for the speedy reply and all of your knowledge and input.

>

> | have copied Dan Koski, the Director of Public Infrastructure. We will have to decide if we want to bring this issue to
the Committee for possible action.

>

> We would definitely have to notify the property owners prior to doing this. | would have to believe that the
Committee would want their input on it prior to making any changes.

>

> | did not really think about other heavy equipment that likely use the alleys from time to time. | guess the only
difference might be that the other types of vehicles would only be one time type occurrences and not every week like
the garbage/recycling pickup. However, it is a very valid point and something we would need to discuss.

>

> Thanks again for your response and input. We will keep you posted if anything moves forward.

> From: Michael Pozorski [mailto:phrlonviebahn@yahoo.com]
> Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 2:54 PM

> To: Greg Minikel

> Subject: Re: Garbage Collection in City Alleys

>




> Good afternoon Greg.

>

> We have been providing our collections in the alleys since 1957. To the best of my knowledge the hauler that
provided collections in those areas also provided alley collections before us.

> The collections are being done this way because we have continued the

> service.

> | will provide our collections to my customers in the alleys or out to the street. If the City does not want heavy vehicle
traffic driving through the alleys to provide service, then we will not go through the alleys. We will then provide our
collections with our customers putting their garbage and recyclables out to the street at curbside.

> Would there be signs posted at the alley entries as not to allow heavy vehicle traffic?

> Just a thought. Would the City be notifying all those property owners that there will not be any heavy vehicle traffic
allowed in the alleys such as garbage trucks, recycling trucks, moving/service trucks and even contractors and roofers?
And also that all arrangements should be made with those providers if they are using heavy equipment that all work
would need to be from the street, curbside?

> Changes on our end can be implemented immediately after the notification to the residence of the change in city
ordinance/policy.

> Please contact me if | can be of further assistance.

>
> Thank you,

> Mike Pozorski

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>>0nlJun 16, 2016, at 8:31 AM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:
>>

>> Hi Mike,

>>

>> We have received a few complaints recently from property owners asking why the haulers are picking up
garbage/recycling from the alleys??

>>

>> They feel that the garbage trucks are causing the alley pavement to deteriorate prematurely.

>> 7

>> Do you know when this practice started??

>>

>> Do you know why it is being done this way??

>>

>>Would you have any issues with it if the City changed this and would not allow garbage collection from the alleys??
>> :
>> Any changes would require the approval of the Public Infrastructure Committee and the Common Council.
>>

>> Any information or comments on this subject would be appreciated. Thanks.
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